
12th May 2022 1873-2022 our 149th year

 

Page �1

Online Content: 

Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:
 pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl

P & F email
pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning

Heroes and role models…. 

Pupil Free Day
June 27th


  
 Welcome Back for 2022

Thursdays
 9:30am - 11:00am 

or 
1:00pm - 2:30pm

View our Facebook Page

School Photos
Tuesday 31st May

Wednesday 1st June

‘All the best heroes are ordinary people who make themselves 
extraordinary…’ (Gerard Way)

My family enjoys looking at old photos, particularly ones that include pictures of 
our family. The photos evoke memories of the times we enjoyed together. 

In a recent conversation with a friend we were discussing what makes a hero. 
We reflected on our sporting heroes, movie stars and other ‘larger than life’ 
heroes. By the time our conversation had reached its mid-point we found 
ourselves drawn to the heroes in our own families and immediate circle of 
influence, those people who were indeed our role models.
 
Travelling through life can be a bit of a challenge, and it’s natural to want to have 
some examples to follow, to help us through – especially the rough patches. 
Role models typically fill this need. Just about everyone knows that good role 
models are important for a child's development, but it isn’t just children who 
need supportive role models.
 
One of the pillars of reflection is visualisation, because we learn that our mental 
images, for the most part, are what determine our reality. In other words, the 
way we see ourselves, and the world around us, is what decides how we will 
behave. How we behave determines, to a very great extent, what will happen to 
us.
 
Role models serve as living, breathing mental images that help us visualise the 
way we would like to live. They are touchstones, reference points if you will, that 
we can learn from and measure against, while we build the person we want to 
be.
 
What kinds of role models are best? No question about it, people we can 
actually get to know. You see, while it’s helpful to read about an admirable 
person in a book or magazine, watch an inspiring life story in the movies, or 
watch successful people on TV or on social media, it is much more powerful 
when we actually interact with someone who shows us possibilities for 
ourselves.
 
When we can do so on a daily or regular basis, as we do with parents, 
grandparents, teachers and so on, this has the most powerful impact of all. As 
parents, it is helpful to remember that your kids will learn far more from what you 
do than from what you say. The best role models only need to set a good 
example. The kids will usually figure the rest out for themselves.
 
Consider this week what messages do we send the children of Sacred Heart?

‘Not all heroes wear a cape…’ (Author unknown)

http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
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Uniform Update 

The Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Board met recently. Part of our meeting included 
discussion about our school uniform. The Board have decided that there will be no change to 
any school uniform items for the remainder of 2022 and 2023.

In 2023 the Board will begin a process of collecting information from our community to inform 
any future decisions.

Pupil Free Day 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School has a Pupil Free Day as previously advertised on 
Monday 27th June. Our staff will be reflecting on their spirituality and especially the role as 
educators in Catholic schools.

Please note there will be NO school on this day for the children of SHS.

School Families - Kinder 2023 
All school families who have a child who is 4 years of age as of the 1st January 2023

please complete an enrolment form from our school office ASAP.  
Enrolments close on Friday 3rd June 2022

Brent Wilson
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

8th 9th 
CC Training 8am

10th 
6.30pm Board Meeting 

11th 
Instrumental Strings 
CC Training 8am

12th 
Instrumental Band

13th 
Assembly 2:10pm 

Prep - Gr 2 Cross 
Country

14th

15th 16th 
CC Training 8am

17th 18th 
Instrumental Strings 
CC Training 8am 

19th 
Instrumental Band 
Gr5 Lawn Bowls

20th 
Assembly 2:10pm

21st

22nd 23rd 
CC Training 8am

24th 
7:30pm P&F Meeting 

25th 
Instrumental Strings 
CC Training 8am

26th 
Instrumental Band

27th 
Gr 3-6 Cross 
Country 
No Assembly

28th

29th 30th 
CC Training 8am

31st 
School Photos 

5pm Instrumental 
Band Soiree 

1st 
School Photos  
Instrumental Strings 
CC Training 8am

2nd 
Instrumental Band

3rd 
Assembly 2:10pm

4th

2022 Dates
May
Fri 27th - Gr 3-6 Cross Country
June
Wed 8th NIJSSA Cross Country
Monday 27th - Student Free Day
September
Fri 9th - Athletics Carnival
November
Fri 4th - NIJSSA Athletics Carnival
Fri 25th Prep-Gr2 Cross Country

May 2022

2022 Term  Dates
Term One:
3 February - 14 April
Term Two:
2 May - 8 July
Term Three:
25 July - 30 September 
Term Four:
17 October 2022 - 14 December
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Prep 
Prosser

Willow Walters - for using her manners 
and showing improved listening this week

Sophie Dawson - for her wonderful work 
with reading this week

Prep  
Foster 

Skyla Zeeman - Great work during our 
morning literacy tasks

Tate Schulz - For being a respectful class 
member

Grade 1  
Underlin

Hunter Allen for his persistence when 
working on money in Maths! 
Finn Butler for his excellent persistence 
in Narrative Writing!

Isabelle van Donsellar for her amazing 
attitude to learning!

Grade 1  
Cramer 

Best 
April Adams - For your dedication 
towards your learning. You're a superstar!

Ethan Lewis - For a fantastic start to Term 2. 
Well done!

Grade 2 
Symons 
Gunson

Cruz Robinson for kindness towards 
others Daisy Cooper for amazing art work

Grade 2 
Reid

Oscar Hodge: for an excellent start  to 
Term 2

Charlotte Walsh: for her enthusiastic 
approach to all tasks

Grade 3 
Johns

Flynn Williams- For a super start to term 
2 and working hard to complete all 
learning tasks.

Tahlia Knight- For being happy, motivated 
and engaged in class, and always setting a 
positive example.

Grade 3 
Bailey

Callum Pilgrim for his enthusiastic 
approach and effort in solving a range of 
worded problems. Well done, Callum! 

Eamon Fletcher for acting in a WEST 
manner and being a thoughtful friend to 
others. Keep up the amazing work! 

Grade 4 
Mason

Harmony Munro - for creative and 
expressive narrative and poetry writing.

Jonathan Radin - for a positive attitude 
towards his work and his classmates.

Grade 4  
Davie

Owen Richardson, for taking pride in his 
school work.

Lexi Johnston, for showing initiative and a 
"can-do" attitude.

Grade 5 
Davie

Sarah McMullen - for her excellent 
organisational skills and application to her 
work.

Kye Robinson - for an excellent start to term 
2, showing great application to his work. 

Grade 5 
Williams

Liam Birch for your fantastic start to Term 
2, you have been focused and motivated 
to complete your work during class. 

Harrison Vinar for your fantastic start to 
Term 2, you have been focused and 
motivated to complete your work to a high 
standard. Keep it up!

Grade 6 
Steven 
Halley

Taj Weber - For his Persistence: Working 
hard to focus and complete his tasks.

Maeve Rickerby - For her Persistence: 
Working hard to focus and complete her 
tasks 

Grade 6  
Viney 
Halley

Stephanie Gardner - Outstanding effort 
and attention to detail in all tasks

Jake Hailey - For your keen attitude towards 
your learning 

The Spirit of Jesus is Alive in:
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Wilfred recently travelled to 
the Melbourne skatepark … 
VOLO. He had a great time 
and must have ripped it up 

as he finished 7th in 
Australia in the 10 year age 

group.
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Entries close Friday 10 June 2022
*Terms and conditions: In submitting an entry, you grant permission for it to be used by NEAA. You agree to allow NEAA to have full use of images 

including photographs containing your image/likeness. It is understood these images may be used for promotional, news, online multimedia, 
research and/or educational purposes by and for the NEAA. Winners will be acknowledged, and their name and school may be published.

Please note only one entry per school in each category.
Entries are to be emailed to eo@neaa.edu.au.

Prizes
Primary Students

The Primary winner from each state will receive a $25 book voucher.

Secondary Students
The Secondary winner from each state will receive a $50 book voucher.

Winning poems from each state and category will be loaded onto the NEAA website 
for sharing amongst our NEAA schools.

The 2022 Nagle Prize invites students from both NEAA Primary and Secondary schools to write 
a poem that explores the life of Nano Nagle. Your poem could be a shape poem, rhyming, 

free verse, slam or a haiku. Your poem could include some significant events in Nano’s life, the 
legacy of Nano for Presentation people or the impact of Nano Nagle and the Presentation 

Sisters across the world.

Nagle 
Prize 
2022

national competition 
open to students from 
neaa member schools

nanonagle
sisterspresentation
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Uniform Shop News

Prep - Gr 2 Cross Country  
The Prep – Grade 2 House Cross Country will be held on Friday 13th May at Royal Park. 
Our focus for the carnival is on participation, developing a healthy lifestyle and building 
house and school spirit. The Program is as follows:  

Course walk through: 12:50pm  
Prep: 1:00pm (500m) – girls first  
Grade 1: 1:20pm (1km) – girls first  
Grade 2: 1:45pm (1.5km) – girls first  
• All parents, assisting at the carnival, must have a current WWVP card.  
• Students will wear full SHS PE uniform.  
• Parents must let classroom teachers know if they are taking students home from Royal 
Park at the end of the carnival.  
• Parent volunteers will supervise the runners. 

Emergency Practice 
This term we will hold an unannounced emergency practice with staff and students, to 
test our response to a potential scenario that staff identify a threat warranting the 
school go into lockdown (opposite to evacuation). 
Like for fire evacuation drills, we recognised the worth to test this process. We have 
plans in place to make this practice as least disruptive as able. 

If you have queries you are welcome to call our Safety Officer  
Simon Natoli on 0400 105 476
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TERM 2 GR 3-6  
CROSS COUNTRY TRAINING  

On Monday 9th May we begin Cross Country training for any 
students in Grade 3-6 who would like to do some early 
morning training for our upcoming School Cross Country. Each 
Monday and Wednesday morning at 8am students can gather at 
Brickfields Reserve for a 20 minute training session with Mr. 
Anderson and other staff. Students can wear their sports 
uniform on these days if training for Cross Country. 

Cross Country  training dates: 

Monday 9th May 
Wednesday 11th May 
Monday 16th May 
Wednesday 18th May 
Monday 23rd May 
Wednesday 25th May 

All sessions begin at 8:00am at Brickfields Reserve. 

School Jumper and Rugby Top orders 

Unfortunately we are still awaiting the arrival of our new stock. The manufacturers are delayed as they wait on imports 
to complete the garments and apologise for the delay. We will update parents with an expected delivery date as soon 
as possible.  

     Winter Uniform Items  

●Girls Winter Wool Skirts and Tunics are in stock in sizes 4 to 10 
●Long sleeve lemon shirts - all sizes  

●Winter tights in thick cotton and Lycra 60D styles - all sizes  
●Boy's ties - loop and traditional styles  

●Boy's striped shirts long and short sleeved  

●Boy's long winter socks to wear with shorts - all sizes  
       SHOP HOURS: THURSDAYS 2pm - 4pm (during school terms)  

If you have any queries please contact Rebecca or Kelly 
Email orders: 

shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au 


mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.a
mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.a
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Happy Hearts

Setup for Success is Catholic Education Tasmania’s early years program promoting learning for life for both 
young children (Birth -5) and their families.  

Our program at Sacred Heart is named ‘Happy Hearts’. All children aged Birth - 5 years old, including 
Kindergarten children, are welcome to join us.  

We have a choice of  two sessions on Thursdays either 9:30 - 11:00 or 1:00 - 2:30, 
 held in the Kinder Green room.  

Bring along a hat, water bottle and own individual fruit. 

We kindly ask that you continue to support us in offering Happy Hearts to our community by following our 
COVID safe guidelines: 

*Adults are to wear a mask  
*Please be conscious of  social distancing 

Weekly updates can be found at ‘Happy Hearts at Sacred Heart Launceston (SETUP Birth -5)’  Facebook 
group. It is a great way to stay connected to ‘Happy Hearts’ and with each other. 

Please feel free to email us too beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au  

We look forward to seeing you at Happy Hearts! 
Beth & Rebecca  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Uniform shop open Thursdays 2-4pm 
Orders can be emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au , and then collected from the 
school office once you are notified your order has been completed.
For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952)

Sports Days 
Kinder - Sports Uniform Wed/Fri
Prep - Sports Uniform All Year
Grade 1 (Sports Uniform Wed and Fri )
Grade 2 (Sports Uniform Thur and Fri )
Grades 3 and 4(Sports Uniform Monday and Friday)
Grades 5 and 6 (Sports Uniform Tuesday and Friday)

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to 
volunteer and attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want 
to have to do but as legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in 

full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have 

your 100 point check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring 
it to the school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded 

and verified.

2022 Term Dates  
Sacred Heart School  

Term 1 Thursday 3.2.22 to Thursday 14.4.22 
(Term 1 holidays includes Easter break) 

Term 2 Monday 2.5.22 to Friday 8.7.22 
Term 3 Monday 25.7.22 to Friday 30.9.22 
Term 4 Monday 17.10.22 to Wed 14.12.22

Canteen 
Lunch orders are available Tuesdays & Thursdays. Order through the Flexischools app.
If you have used the Flexischools app before you will need to update your child’s grade.

Absentees 
Please use the Compass App to notify the school if your child will be absent.
If your child is arriving to school late they must report to the office when they arrive at school. 
Please note: only the York St gate is unlocked after 9am

School Times 
8.45am - 2.55pm

Webpage: 
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
 Facebook:
 www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
Pinterest:
 www.pinterest.com.au/
sacredheartl/
S.H.S. Parents and Friends email
 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au 
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